
 

 
‘Together we will flourish’ 

Your beginning will seem so small, since your future will flourish – Job 8:7 
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Our Christian Value this half term is: Peace 

 
This week the whole school have really enjoyed taking part in UK Parliament Week - exploring democracy, 
learning how laws are made and discovering how our voices can shape the future.  
 
During the week, the children have experienced taking part in debates, an official opening of Parliament and 
the election of a Prime Minister and Deputy Prime Minister. Today our elected Prime Minister Charlie and 
Deputy Prime Minister Musa have done an excellent job in running school, ensuring everyone was happy and 
safe! Thank you to both.  
 
On Tuesday, our Year 6 pupils delivered an informative, thought provoking and entertaining Class Assembly 
all about their learning across the curriculum so far this half term. Thank you to all who came to join us and 
well done Year 6, you were all fabulous! 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Miss Ackroyd 
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Year 6 Class Assembly    

UK Parliament Week     
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‘Together we will flourish’ 

Your beginning will seem so small, since your future will flourish – Job 8:7 

‘You’re a Star’ award winners! 
Reception: Georgie – trying really hard in phonics and 
beginning to copy letters 
Year 1:  Issac M – always trying his best in class 
Year 2: Ethan P – great effort in maths using mathematical key 
vocabulary and always having a smile on his face 
Year 3: Stanley – working hard to communicate how he feels. 
Well done! 
Year 4: Chiko - for his fantastic contributions to lessons and 
learning 
Year 5: Leo – helping others in the classroom  
Year 6: Whole class – for all their hard work and effort 
towards our class assembly 
  

Writing Award winners! 
Reception: Hawa – for writing CVC words independently 
Year 1:  Delilah – excellent poem writing  
Year 2: Emily – for her focussed writing, creative imagination 
and use of expanded noun phrases and conjunctions  
Year 3: Bodhi – for writing a fab speech about what kind of 
Prime Minister he would be 
Year 4: Katie – for some super rhetorical questions written 
during the lesson  
Year 5: Yamuna – excellent work on identifying adverbs and 
using them in sentences  
Year 6:  Max – for a significant improvement with his 
handwriting 
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Attendance  

Well done to 

Year 3 our top 

attending class 

with 98%  

Our whole 

school 

attendance this 

week is 96%  

Well done to St Matthew - House of the Week 

with 310 house points! 

Celebrations and Achievements 


